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Docket No. 50-275/323

Mr. Jim Pedro
NUS Corporation
2536 Countryside Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER
Clearwater, FL 33515-2094 TO F01A-84-259

Dear Mr. Pedro:

This is in response to your letter dated April 4,1984, (CD-LIS-84-249
Project 1816), in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information
Act, that a copy of the following documents be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room (NRC PDR):

1) September 8,1983, letter from Gilinsky to ACRS regarding
" TAU EFFECT" at Diablo Canyon.

2) September 28, 1983, letter from Gilinsky to ACRS regarding
" TAU EFFECT" at Diablo Canyon.

The above two documents are being placed in the PDR.

This completes action on your request.
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J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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